
Date: August 14, 2024

To: State Agencies and Co-Op Members

From: State Procurement Office

Re: Statewide Employee Medical Examination Services

The State Procurement Office has four contracts for Statewide Employee Medical Examination Services. The initial
Contract Period is from September 1, 2024 to August 31, 2025, and these contracts can be used by Statewide Eligible
Agencies.

New Contract Information:

Vendor Contract # Begin Date Max Term Contact Email
Acuity

International
LLC CTR073225 09/01/24 08/31/29 Vicki Lockard

vlockard@acuityinternational.co
m

Banner
Occupational

Health Arizona,
LLC CTR073226 09/01/24 08/31/29

Amanda
Carrana

Amanda.Carranza@BannerHealt
h.com

Concentra CTR073228 09/01/24 08/31/29 Jane Erickson jane_erickson@concentra.com
MBI Industrial

Services CTR073227 09/01/24 08/31/29 Matt Chojnacki Mchojnacki@gowithmbi.com

Attached to this email is a complete listing of the service areas that will be covered with these new contracts. Please
be aware that Acuity International is a occupational health third party administrator, thus their pricing may be higher.
Additionally, please email me if you would like the new vendor's pricing sent to you now so that you can plan your
budget.

Thank you,

Francine Whittington, CPPB
Statewide Procurement Manager, Professional Services & Commodities
ADOA | State Procurement Office | State of Arizona
Mailing Address: 1802 W Jackson St # 100
Physical Address: 1400 W. Washington, 3rd Floor, Phoenix, AZ 85007
(602) 542-3929 | francine.whittington@azdoa.gov


